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Thank you in advance for your cooperation and continued partnership. 

 

Purpose of this communication: 

• We are writing to inform you the FDA has published notice of a voluntary recall by Staska 

Pharmaceuticals, Inc. of lot number SP2400058 of Ascorbic Acid Solution for injection 500 mg/mL, 

50 mL vials with an expiration date of 12/31/24 distributed nationwide between 7/31/24 and 

8/2724. The recall is due to the presence glass particulates found in the one lot of vials used in the 

production of this batch. 

What do I need to do? 

• Please review the following recall notice: Staska Pharmaceuticals, Inc. Issues Voluntary Nationwide 

Recall of Ascorbic Acid Solution for Injection (Preservative Free, Non-Corn) 500mg/mL Due to the 

Presence of Glass Particles | FDA  

• Notify impacted patients and facilitate the replacement and/or resolution of the recall, according to 

the guidelines issued by the manufacturer in the FDA notification. 

• Confirm if you have any CareCentrix patients affected by this recall and notify the CareCentrix 

Quality Department by faxing information to: 919-792-6718 Attn: Quality Department. 
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